DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE
WASHINGTON

April 6, 1833,

lir. James F, Bell,
200 Chamber of Commerce,.
Finneapolis, Minnesota.

Dear Ir. Bell:

I leve tried out your idea concerning
"permitted™ snd "non-permitted® wheat, and find that the
grain trade generally %hinks this is technically very
difficult. Under $he Simpson amendment to the farm
bill i% would apyear to be possible to do samething of
- this sort.

The bill will evidently be a law within a week
and then 1t willl beccme possible $o aoproacn the various
alternatives in & realisitec way.

Thank vou for writing ne.
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sSecretary.





